
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TEACH Rwanda is a non-profit organization that focuses on teacher education and 
children enrichment. Our fifth grade class at Farmersville was able to speak to 2nd 
grade students at Bright School in Rwanda, Africa on Monday, April 23rd, through a 
live video chat! They also learned about education and everyday life in Rwanda from 

Mrs. Smith and Janet Brown, Founder and President of TEACH Rwanda. Mrs. 
Smith, Co- Vice President of TEACH Rwanda, will have a table of handmade crafts 
available for donations this Friday, April 27th, at Family Fun Night from 6:30-7:30 
PM. Suggested donations are listed on each item. Crafts include African jewelry, 
animal wood carvings, drums, wall paintings, bags, African baskets, and much more! 

All proceeds benefit TEACH Rwanda. 
 


